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QUESTION TO THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF ELECTORS 
 
Questions raised prior to the AGM: 
 
• Questions can only be received from electors of the City. 
 
To enable questions to be answered fully and without delay, please complete 
and submit the attached question sheet by 5pm Monday, 14 January 2019, by 
either post to GPO Box C120, Perth 6839 or alternatively email your question to 
governance@cityofperth.wa.gov.au. 
 
• Answers will be provided verbally at the meeting and will be confirmed in 

writing. 
 
Questions raised at the AGM: 
 
• You may ask questions during General Business. 
 
• Questions can only be received from electors of the City.  Other people can 

only speak or ask a question if the meeting passes a motion to allow them 
to take the floor. 

 
• There will be a time limit for all questions of three minutes. 
 
• Questions may be asked verbally or in writing: 
 

 Electors asking a verbal question are requested to stand at the 
microphone because the proceedings are being recorded.  It would 
be appreciated if electors would state their name and address before 
asking their questions. 

 
 Electors asking written questions are requested to complete the 

“Question to the Annual General Meeting of Electors” flyer. 
 
• Questions are to be directed to the Chair Commissioner. 
 
• As far as practicable, answers will be provided verbally, however, any 

complex questions requiring research will be answered in writing. 
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